
First Grade Newsletter 

                October 6, 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you had a wonderful weekend! Can you believe we’ve been in 

school for a month!  The children are really starting to settle into First 

Grade! 

 

Homework for the Week:   

*Monday-use the word wall menu to practice this week’s words (I, like, me, 

and, the). There will be a test on Friday! 

Tuesday -Please complete the I Like Me paper that is coming home in your 

child’s Take-Home folder for homework tonight. 

*Thursday – Math review  

 

Reading Workshop 

This week we are talking about how books feel when we read them. 

Sometimes they feel too easy when you know all the words by heart. They 

may feel too hard when you have to use your strategies to figure out every 

single word. Books should feel just right! These books require the kids to 

use strategies to figure out some tricky words, but they feel successful 

when they are able to do it! 

 

Writing Workshop 

The children very much enjoy Writing Workshop! Last week we taught the 

children how to liven up our stories by unfreezing characters in the story. 

We learned that we can do this in our own writing by making the characters 

move or talk. 

 

Math Workshop 

Last week we worked on various classroom investigations where the kids 

practiced decomposing or breaking apart numbers up to 20.  

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Abigail Barzottini 

Allison Cabezas/Gina Marcheschi 

Debbie Jacobs 


